
All Black Permission

Dear Educator,

The PIMP campaign is designed to illustrate, among other things, the abusive nature of the pimp-slave 
relationship. One aspect of this relationship is the slave’s lack of choice, lack of voice, and lack of 
humanity. To that end, as a symbolic gesture, we ask that the students who will be acting as slaves for 
their campaign day dress all in black.

We understand that this may violate your school’s dress code, but we hope that for the sake of raising 
your students’ awareness of social issues, this breach can be overlooked.

This permission slip is to protect the well-being of students participating in the PIMP 
campaign. It is our hope that staff and faculty will respect the nature of the campaign, and 
allow this one-time transgression to go unpunished.

By signing this permission slip, you give your consent for the bearer to forgo their 
traditional school attire and wear only black clothes for the duration of the undersigned 
day.

Student’s name:
Date of campaign:

Principal’s signature:

Teachers’ signatures:

If you have any questions or concerns, please email us at worldshakers@onechild.ca or phone us at 
1-905-886-2222. To learn more about OneChild, visit our website: www.onechild.ca.

In peace,

The OneChild Team
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